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                    Invite you to our next meeting

Hear about the Wildlife Trust's new project to conserve marine life and how to get

involved -  and find out what MCZs are.

 

    Wednesday 18th October 2017  at 7.30pm
                                                    at
     St.Wilfrid's Church Hall, Padnell Road, Cowplain, PO8 8DZ
(Turn East off the old A3 in Cowplain and the hall is 200 metres
down Padnell Road on the left. Park at the rear of the church.)

    Admission £3 including refreshments
              Non members, family & friends welcome.
                             For further enquiries ring (023)  92592711

     Secrets of the Solent


